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We all know that there is no easy or absolutely safe way to handle the Hanford waste but some
solutions are better than others. As a concerned citizen I'm pleased to read of the proposed TBI. As a
resident who uses I-90 as my main route for travel and a supporter of Native American rights I
believe the TBI should only go forward if the waste is shipped in a solid form. Liquid transport of
waste is highly risky and therefore unethical. Thank you.


